
 

 

UPF International Newsletter: Bering Strait Tunnel and Inter-Continental Railway 
 
Thomas G. Walsh 
June 23, 2021 
 

 

  

  Vol. 16, Issue 68   
  

 

  

  June 24, 2021   
  

 

  

  

  Bering Strait Tunnel and Inter-Continental Railway Proposed as 
Steps Toward Peace 

 
 
Yekaterinburg, Russia—Webinar participants 
were moved by the project’s peacemaking 
potential.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Philippines Honors ‘Legacy of Peace’ 
 
 
Manila, Philippines—The lives of two 
Ambassadors for Peace were honored at a 
Christian Online Fellowship program whose 
theme was “Celebrating the Legacy of Peace.” 
 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Peru Celebrates UN Global Day of Parents 
 
 
Peru—More than 350 participants joined UPF-
Peru’s live online broadcast of its UN 2021 Global 
Day of Parents forum on May 
28. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Welcomes New Ambassadors for Peace 
 
 
Argentina—On May 12, 2021, UPF-Argentina 
recognized and appointed 13 new Ambassadors 
for Peace. 
 

  

  

  

  Webinar Explores Morocco Tripartite Agreement 
 
 
Europe and the Middle East—Experts from 
Morocco, Israel, the United States and Europe 
discussed the Morocco 
Tripartite Agreement. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUN 24: EUME: International Leadership Conference 

Series of webinars 

JUN 24: IAPD: Interfaith Prayer for the Nation and the 

World 

JUN 24: ILC 2021 North America 

JUL 8: UK - Peace Road- UPF's Vision of an International Highway 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@  upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 


